JOIN THE GROUP AND STAY IN THE LOOP

The Calimesa Worship Center is on Facebook!
Just login to facebook.com and search for
“Calimesa Worship Center”.

Or go to www.CalimesaWorship.Center

for up-to-date information about upcoming
events and ministries. You can also download
recent sermons!

And as always, you can contact the office by dialing 909.795.7788
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School Campus
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The next monthly school campus
prayer time will take place on
Thursday, September 26th at
5:30pm. Prayer will begin on the
Dunlap Elementary campus before
moving on to other schools in the
area. Please join other believers in
praying for the students,
administrators and parents of our
schools. We hope to see you there!!

Candy Drive

Our annual Trunk or Treat is less
than two months away and we need
candy!! Lots of kids from our
neighborhood will be coming on
campus on October 31st and we
want to fill their buckets with lots of
candy. Donations can be brought to
church and dropped in the
designated bin in the foyer. Let us
know if you have any questions.
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Small Groups Men's Rooted Group

After taking some time off for the
summer, our small groups are
back to meeting regularly. If you
are not involved in a Bible study,
we want to encourage you to join
one. We have groups that meet
throughout the week with others
starting soon. If you are
interested in hosting, leading or
attending a group, please see
Lucille Goble.

Hey guys, our Men's ministry will
be starting a Rooted Group
soon; and there are spots still
available. Rooted is a 10-week
discipleship program that will
benefit both new believers and
seasoned saints. The cost is $15/
book. If you want more
information or have any
questions, see Eric Lorenzen.

Women's Bible Study

The fall session of our Monday
morning Women'’s Bible Study
will begin tomorrow, Monday,
September 16th at 9am in the
social hall. The book for the
study is “Seven Letters To Seven
Churches” by Douglas Connelly.
The books are $10 and can be
purchased in the foyer. If you
have any questions, see Diane
Sweitzer or Peggy Merritt.

Choir Is Coming

Fall is almost here. And
that means that we will
be putting a choir
together for Fall and
Winter. If you are
interested in singing, see
Olin Richey or Marion
Evans. Stay tuned for the
rehearsal dates and info.

Who is ready to fill some shoeboxes?! Our
annual Operation Christmas Child drive is
here. Grab a shoebox, fill it with the
approved items plus $10 for shipping and
return it by November 17th. If you are
unable to fill a box, you can help by
donating funds to help with shipping. If you
have any questions, see Merry Michelsen
or Linda Harrah.

Opration Christmas Child

_ From time to time, one of more of our families need
meals provided, and we would like your help. If you

006 00 _00 00  would be willing to provide a meal when the occassion
mealtrain arises, please contact Vicki Williams.

BY THE NUMBERS

Last Week’s Attendance: 130 Year-to-Date Giving:  $250,259.93
Last Week's Giving: $15,625.67 Building Fund: $151.00
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